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Remote Patient Monitoring in Minnesota -
Facts To Know In Your State

$18.8B Health and Human Services Omnibus Package helps extend care from the hospital to home

With the ongoing pandemic stretching health systems to the brink, the need to extend where care is given has reached critical levels.
To address the urgent need, Minnesota has enacted a comprehensive telehealth law that authorizes $18.8 billion to fund a variety of
health programs including the increase in coverage and availability of telehealth services. Watch video to learn more now.

New law helps providers treat the right patient at the right time, in the right place
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A leader in telehealth for over three decades

Philips is committed to creating a connected healthcare system and actively supported the legislative efforts of this telehealth package
by testifying as experts and educating lawmakers on the values of telemonitoring. Our telemonitoring solutions help reduce costs, engage
patients in self-management and reduce unnecessary admissions.?

To learn more about our remote patient monitoring solutions, contact a Philips Sales Representative today.

Source: https://www.house.leg.state.mn.us/comm/docs/fM6BpvDkOEyodONItIB_Pw.pdf
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cBPs7SFnH1Q
https://www.usa.philips.com/healthcare/services/population-health-management/patient-engagement/remote-patient-monitoring

